

Date: - 20-08-2025

## Circular Reminder

For GMIU Students studying in Semester 1 and 3(D2D)

Dear Students,

This is to remind you that the last day of fees payment to account office is 05<sup>th</sup> of September 2025. After that penalty of Rs.20 per day will be charged. Complete your payment to avoid penalty.

In case of any query you may contact on 8799144658. No queries will be entertained after due date.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Warm regards,

Registrar,

Gyanmanjari Innovative University.

Copy to:

- Heads of all departments
- Student Section
- Account Department
- Registrar Office
- PA to Provost